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New Track and Field Coming to  

Lincoln Middle School!  

New Field, New Track, New Lights, in Progress at Lincoln Middle School! 

The long awaited track and field project at Lincoln Middle School is in process. The Lincoln Lions are starting to see 

the evolution from an old dirt track to a new six-lane synthetic track and from the old grass/dirt field to a new 

synthetic football, soccer and lacrosse turf field, replacing the old grass/dirt field.  

 The project includes upgraded and enlarged restrooms and the return of field lights with new LED lights designed 

to keep the light on the field and not in the neighborhood. 

 The synthetic turf will employ a cork infill system (FieldTurf Purefill) that provides a safer,  more consistent and 

environmentally-conscious surface.  

 Field lighting will return to campus with new LED lights that feature improved direction control, reduced glare 

and higher energy efficiency. The new field lights provide greater security at night providing a more attractive 

venue for youth and community recreational use in the evenings and an improved spectator experience. 

 A joint-use agreement with the City of Santa Monica provides permitted use of the track and field during non-

school hours for youth and adult sports. The City is also planning to establish set times for open community field 

play. The track and basketball courts will continue to be available for recreational use. 

 Expected completion is February 2018. 

 
This project is funded through Measure ES and managed by the Facility improvement Projects (FIP) department. 

 

 
 

Please contact Ken Wilhelm, Construction Manager, at 

kwilhelm@smmusd.org, or Carey Upton, Chief Operations 

Officer at cupton@smmusd.org, for more information. 

Thank you parents, staff and students for your ongoing 

cooperation and patience while we work to update 

the field at Lincoln Middle School! 


